Camden Cycling Campaign CAMDEN _@®
Meeting CYCLING &Y .

Monday 18th September 2017
Primrose Hill Community Centre

Minutes

Committee Meeting

Attending: John Chamberlain (Minutes & Chair), Steven Edwards, Sean Howes,
Berwyn Rutherford

Apologies: Meade McCloughan, Geoff Stilwell, Ursule Thurnherr, Jean Dollimore,
George Coulouris, Helen Vecht, Simon Pearson

1. Minutes of the last meeting, 21 August 2017: these were accepted as correct.
2. Matters arising:

a. Royal Parks - Sean had written to Royal Parks complaining about the proposed
humps and received a very poor response. He plans to kick off a campaign
“Active Travel Now” with a meeting on September 26th and will keep us informed.

b. Tavistock Place: John summarised the preparations for the Public Inquiry. Our
Statement of Case had been submitted and we are working on the Witness
Statements (“Proofs of Evidence”) to be submitted by the 22nd.

3. Future Speakers

Suggestions for future speakers included Lucy Saunders (revisit Healthy Streets), a
representative from the Royal Parks, Tom Harrison (LCC - “Cyclise the City”)

4. AOB:
a. There was no AOB
Main Meeting
Attendance: as above. No substantive discussions so we adjourned.

Next Meeting: Monday 20th November at PHCA. Chair: George Coulouris
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